On June 28th Board Member Paulette Burdick asked the following question regarding Board Item CP3 - Renewal of Continuing Contract with (2) two Consultants for Commissioning Services:

Question:  Why do we need this consultant?

Response:  Commissioning provides the School District with better functioning building systems, improved indoor air quality and lower life-cycle costs.  Commissioning is a design and construction industry best practice and because of the benefits it provides building owners and occupants the U.S. Green Building Council has made it a prerequisite for all projects seeking Leadership in Energy and Environmental Design (LEED) certification.

The following excerpt is taken from the U.S. Department of Energy's website:

"Building commissioning is the process of ensuring that building systems and equipment are designed, installed, tested, and capable of being operated and maintained according to the owner's operational needs. Building commissioning is a key part of designing and building high-performance buildings because it ensures that the money spent on controls, sensors, and equipment will be paid back over time through energy-efficient building operation. The investment in commissioning an energy-efficient building is a small part of the overall project, yet the paybacks can be large.

Commissioning can certify that a new building begins at optimal productivity and improves the likelihood that the building will maintain this level of performance. Commissioning can restore an existing building to its designed productivity levels and can ensure that building renovations and equipment upgrades function as designed.

Commissioning activities start in the planning stages with the hiring of a commissioning authority and continue throughout project development and after project completion."

Additional information can be found at: http://bcxa.org/about/attributes.shtm

